
 

 

CLUBHOUSE COMMITTEE NOTES  

BELLAVITA HOMEOWNER’S ASSOCIATION 

June 14, 2016 

 

 

Members Present:   Marjie Parham,  John Rodriquez, Mike Sanders (Chair),       

                               Sandra Talley, Don Velasquez and Ken Wright 

 

Members Absent:  Karen Bishop and Lloyd Lambert 

 

• Bellavita Travel Group Meeting on June 12 - Initial meeting was very well attended.  Kathy 

Wright volunteered to lead the group and set June 26 at 2:00 for their next meeting. 

• Leak in Kitchen - Water leak by the ice machine is no longer occurring without any repair, so 

repair is on hold. 

• Artificial Flowers and Greenery - Emily Washburn will attend the Decorators’ Market in 

Dallas this month and will buy the artificial flowers and greenery for the Clubhouse. 

• Granite Countertop for Foyer Desk - The granite countertop has been installed with funding 

from the Belles. 

• New Card Tables - New card tables have been purchased with funding from the Belles. 

• Homeowner Concern Form - A homeowner reported a concern about smoking of E-cigarettes 

at the pool. This concern was referred to HOA Board for action as this is a direct violation of 

the Rules and Regulations.   

• String Lights for the Gazebo - The committee agreed to purchase and install string lights for 

the Gazebo.  Donald Velasquez generously agreed to fund the string lights and maintenance 

will install.  Marjie and Sandra will research and select appropriate lights. 

 

 

 

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 12, 2016 at 5:30 p.m.   


